
 

 
Forestry, Land & Recreation 

PO Box 400 
Rhinelander, WI 54501 

 
Public Service Announcement 

 
DATE:  January 31, 2023 
TO:   News Media (And Other Interested Persons) 
FROM:  Oneida County Forestry Department 
RE:  Snowmobile Safety Reminder 
 
The Oneida County Forestry Department, in partnership with the Oneida County 
Snowmobile Council, would like to remind snowmobile enthusiasts to adhere to the 
following guidelines to help ensure a safe and enjoyable snowmobile experience: 
 

• Take a Snowmobile Safety Course 
• Don’t Drink Alcohol and Drive 
• Slow Down – 55 mph at Night 
• Ride Within Your Ability & Experience 
• STOP means STOP, Especially When Crossing Roadways 
• Stay to the Right 
• Only Pass When Appropriate & With Extreme Caution 
• Respect the Groomers 
• Report Trail Hazards 

In case of an emergency, dial 911 and notify them of the nearest TINS (Trail Intersections 
Numbering System), the 3-digit number on the square brown sign located at most 
intersections and trail crossings. This may help emergency personnel determine your 
exact location and respond quicker. 
 
ENJOY YOUR NORTHWOODS RIDE AND LIVE TO RIDE AGAIN! 
 
 
 

Ride Right - Ride Safe 
 

Paul Fiene, Director 
pfiene@co.oneida.wi.us 
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